
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT: 
BOX OFFICE CLOSURE FOR HARI RAYA AIDILFITRI 

  
Dear Valued Customer, 
                                          
Please be informed that the Box Office will be closed from Saturday 30th April 2022 
until Wednesday 4th May 2022 for Hari Raya Aidilfitri celebration. 
 
We will resume our operation on Thursday 5th May 2022 and Friday 6th May 2022 
from 10:30am to 6:30pm. 
 
For tickets purchase, kindly visit our website at www.mpo.com.my 
 
Reach us via e-mail at boxoffice@dfp.com.my OR contactus@dfp.com.my for 
additional inquiries. 
 
Kindly visit our website and social media for any updates. 
 
Thank you for your continuous support and we wish you Selamat Hari Raya Aidilfitri! 

 


